Minutes of the Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors
Of the Wentzville Fire Protection District of February 13, 2025

The Regular Meeting of the Wentzville Fire Protection District was held on February 13, 2025, at
Wentzville Fire District Headquarters, 502 Luetkenhaus Blvd, Wentzville, MO 63385.

Chief Mosher called the meeting to order at 5:34 p.m.
Open Forum: No one from the public was present.

Chief Mosher called Roll. All Board Members were present: Director Jennifer Houston,
Director Frank Grassmuck, and Director Chad Wilson.

Other attendees included Assistant Chief Michael Scott, Fire Marshal Chris Cuddihee, Battalion
Chiefs Joe Hutson and Willie Meyer, Ryan House, David Marlo, Bryan Notheis, Jesse
Hakenewerth, Kirkland Broeder, Mark Dwyer, Fred Hohenshell, Chris Boggs, Tim Urban, Shaun
Kersting, Justin Hawkins, Jake Plaggenburg, Gary Mandrell, Ben Holste, Eric Hakenewerth,
Scott Ohlms, Shelby Kappen, Chase Malensky, and Kyle Boggs. Also in attendance were Joy

House, Carrie Notheis, Noel Notheis, Lisa Hohenshell, Julic Meyer, Alyson Hakenewerth, and
Kerri Marlo.

Chief Mosher requested approval of the agenda. Director Houston motioned to approve the

agenda. Director Wilson seconded it. Director Houston-aye, Director Grassmuck-aye, and
Director Wilson-aye.

On a motion from Director Houston and a second from Director Grassmuck, the February 4,

2025, regular meeting minutes were approved. Director Houston-aye, Director Grassmuck-aye,
and Director Wilson-aye.

On a motion from Director Houston and a second from Director Wilson, the February 4, 2025,
closed meeting minutes were approved. Director Houston-aye, Director Grassmuck-aye, and

Director Wilson-aye.

Old Business:

No Old Business



New Business:

Chief Mosher presented the Length of Service Awards for 2023 and 2024.

2023

20 years - Kirkland Broeder, Eric Hakenewerth, and Shelby Kappen
25 years - Fred Hohenshell, Ryan House, and Jeff Preis (absent)

30 years - Kevin Bathke (absent)

35 years - Mark Dwyer

2024

15 years - Robert Nash (absent) and Angel Rubio (absent)

20 years - Stacy Krieger (absent) and Bryan Notheis
25 years - David Marlo

Chief Mosher thanked Captain House for ordering and organizing the awards.

Officers Report:

Chief Mosher asked Captain Notheis to provide an update on Tommy Shine.

Assistant Chief Mike Scott reported that the radios are moving forward and should be here early
March. He also thanked everyone for checking on him after his surgery last week.

Fire Marshal Cuddihee had nothing to report.
Battalion Chief Hutson had nothing to report.
Legal Counsel was absent.

Assistant Shop Steward had nothing to report.

Director Houston thanked everyone for their service and said their dedication and commitment is
appreciated.

On a motion by Director Houston and a second by Director Grassmuck, the mecting adjourned at
5:47 p.m.

Frank Grassmuck, Secretary

Lisa Potts, Recording Secretary



